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WILLAND PARISH COUNCIL

MINUTES OF FINANCE AND GENERAL PURPOSES COMMITTEE
ON 16 MAY 2000

. Apologies. None.

Election of Chairman.

Mr. David Maynard was proposed by Mr. Vearncombe and seconded by Mr. Roberts. There
being no other nominations Mr. Maynard was elected.

. Analysis of Accounts.

The Committee identified all the sources of income for the play area as follows: -

Bovis £5000.00
Mid Devon £5000.00
Play Area Grant 1999 £1500.00
Play Area Grant 2000 £1500.00
Parish funds £1500.00
Entrust £3000.00
Viscount Amory Trust £1000.00
Heathcoat Trust £1000.00
Devon Playing Fields Assn. £ 400.00
Cyril Black Trust £ 150.00
Community Links £ 395.00
Mr. Holmes £ 20.00
Total £20465.00
Less cost for play area £19731.86
Balance £ 73314
Less CCTV £ 25000
Final Balance £ 483.14

In addition to this there is a grant of £1500 from Leisure Services at Mid Devon and the cost
of three springer bases has to be deducted.

After much discussion it became clear that it was not possible to identify amounts set aside
in the 1999/2000 accounts for specific purposes, other than that which had been received for
the play area. It was decided that the only way forward was to deduct the amounts already
received for the play area from the opening balance and the remainder would become a
working balance for the account. The precept could then still be adhered to with the small
extra amount being set aside for contingencies.






